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June 20, 2018











Dear Friends,








I would like to invite you to sponsor the 5th Annual Meikel Hansen Bowl-A-Thon on Oct. 14, 2018.  Hosted by AMF McRay Lanes in Chandler.  To benefit The Melonhead Foundation.


This event will benefit The Melonhead Foundation, a 501(c) (3) non-profit organization which supports pediatric cancer patients and their families on a very personal level.





My son Meikel Hansen was diagnosed with Alveolar Rhabdomyosarcoma, a rare adolescent cancer.  When he was diagnosed there was shock, disbelief and fear.  I am a single mom, my son is my life and my best friend.  I stopped working because I needed to be there with my son.  What I discovered during the journey is that there is no support. I called many organizations including the American Cancer Society, only to find out they are not set up to help families.  It was 6-7 months after my son was diagnosed that we found The Melonhead Foundation, they became our lifeline and family.  The foundation was able to help pay some of the bills that were necessary such as water, electric, phone, grocery cards as well as helping with gas cards so we could get to our doctors’ appointments and grocery cards.  My son received acupuncture treatments through The Melonhead Foundation, before and after chemo treatments to help with the side effects of chemo.  He also received nutritional supplements and support.  I received much needed emotional healing support to help stay strong.





June 15th was the 6th Anniversary since my son passed.  I have created this Bowl-A-Thon event to honor and celebrate Meikel.  All proceeds to benefit The Melonhead Foundation.


I would like to invite you to join as a sponsor at this year’s event to honor Meikel Hansen.  Attached you will find a sponsorship form detailing the levels available.  Please return your completed form no later than Aug 31st, to meet media deadlines.





I look forward to your support of this fun event benefiting The Melonhead Foundation.  If you need more information or have questions please call Hanne Hansen 480-298-0423 or email danishdove@hotmail.com.  Feel free to visit the foundation website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.melonhead.org" �www.melonhead.org�.











With grateful heart,





Hanne, Meikel’s Mom





Hanne Hansen, Event Coordinator


The Melonhead Foundation












